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Good morning

Apologies for late email, didn’t get to email before the deadline

earlier this week, but hope my comments will still be considered.

I i cston fo planning permission.
| am happy that the trees will be goin

g, and are never cut back higher up the tree, for
obvious reasons as it’s so high, plus it . So that | am certainly happy.

Iltems to raise;

The block wall - this was already in place . It looks a single skin block wall, wasn’t very
straight and short of mortar, and

, plus there could have been a chance of them

- it was dangerous,

Is the block work to a standard capable of being strong enough to take the weight of this annex building?

Building Material - if the building is being used by their visiting families,_ if they were _
or | o s volumes low?

Thanks






